A
WHAKATANE

District Council
18 July 2018

R Leveson
Via email: fyi-request-8294-8e6c72c2 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear R Leveson,

LOCAL GOVERNMENT OFFICIAL INFORMATION AND MEETINGS ACT 1987: REQUEST FOR
INFORMATION

Thank you for your email received on 10 July 2018 requesting information under the Local
Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987. A decision has now been made on your
request pursuant to section 13 of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987.

In response to your request:

1. The number of people employed in your public library service? 18

2. The number of people employed in your public library service being paid less than $20.55 per
hour? four

3. The number of people in your public library service employed for 40 hours per week? six

If you are not satisfied with my response, you are entitled to request a review by the Ombudsmen.
Further information can be obtained from the following website www.ombudsmen.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

R

Marty Grenfell
THIEF EXECUTIVE




